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TECHNICAL STATEMENT

This Technical Statement was prepared on behalf of Radio License Holding CBC,
LLC (*RLH"), licensee of radio station KQFC, Channel 250C, Boise, Idaho. RLH holds an
outstanding permit which authorizes a change of channel for KQFC (BMPH-20111011AMD).!

RLH herein submits a license application to cover the outstanding permit on Channel 250C.

There are three conditions/restrictions on the KQFC permit. The first condition states
that pursuant to the Commission’s rules Channel 274C has been deleted from Boise, Idaho and
Channel 250C has been added to Boise, Idaho. RLH acknowledges this condition. The second
condition states RLH will reduce the power of KQFC, or cease operation in coordination with
other users of the tower, to protect persons having access to the site from radio frequency

electromagnetic fields in excess of FCC guidelines. RLH will comply with this condition.

The third and final condition states that KQFC will operate with a Harris Corporation,
Model TAC-6FMB-3/18 six bay antenna system with 0.7 wavelength spacing. KQFC is

currently licensed to operate with a Harris TAC-6FMB-3/18 six bay antenna, however, the

1) KQFC was ordered to Channel 274C in MB Docket 06-72 and filed the appropriate Form 301-FM
application (BPH-200-0811ABB) to go to that channel at the existing KQFC site. The permit was modified
in a contingent filing where KPHD, Melba, Idaho proposed to change its allotment to Channel 274C with
the allotment for KQFC returned to the licensed Channel 250C. No other changes were proposed in the
madification application for KQFC. This instant application covers the pennit for KQFC to operate on
Channel 250C.




spacing is 0.796 as indicated in the last Form 302-FM, application for station license, submitted
for KQFC on the August 31, 2011 (BLH-20010831AAE). See Exhibit A for details. As the
antenna system was not listed in BMPH-20111011AMD, RLH is not sure where the 0.7
wavelength figure came from on the KQFC permit. The license application clearly shows 0.796
wavelength spacing. Further, as part of BLH-20010831AAE, RF measurements of the site
demonstrated KQFC was compliant with the RE exposure limits. There has been no technical
change to the KQFC facilities since that time. Therefore, it is believed that KQFC is compliant

with the RF limits.

Based on the foregoing, it is believed that KQFC has been constructed in compliance with

the Commission’s rules.





